
Welcome Dilworth Families,

As the summer comes to a close, school leadership, teachers, staff, and the PTA are hard at work to
welcome back our students and families. Dilworth Elementary is a truly extraordinary school with
exceptional teachers & staff, enthusiastic learners, and a dedicated community of volunteers. 

My name is Amy Brown, and I am honored to be your Dilworth Elementary PTA President for the 2023-
2024 school year. My husband, Mark, and I have three boys. Currently two are Dilworth Dragons, and
one is a recent Dilworth graduate now at Sedgefield Middle School. It is my hope to meet you this year
and welcome you to our amazing school.

Our Parent Teacher Association (PTA) has over 30 committees that support our school, students, and
families. Each year our organization hosts school events; provides classroom support; serves as room
parents; and many other committees. Please make sure to sign up for our weekly newsletter, the
Dragon Dispatch. Additionally, you can follow us on Facebook and Instagram; and check out our
website, DilworhPTA.org. Our website includes the PTA calendar, information about committees, grade
level pages, and much more. 

Want to be involved? Our family and community volunteers are some of the most amazing people
and critical to our success as a school. Each year, I am overwhelmed by the care that is shown for our
teachers, staff, students, and families. I encourage you to get involved in any capacity you can.
Please see our volunteer opportunities on our website (DilworthPTA.org) and in the Dragon Dispatch.

Summer Program for Arithmetic, Reading, and Knowledge
Lastly, don’t forget to log those SPARK hours! Our SPARK fundraiser encourages students to work on
reading and math skills over the summer while helping to raise funds to support our PTA operating
budget. While the fundraising portion of SPARK is important, you don't have to contribute financially to
participate. We want every student, including our rising Kindergartners, to keep track of their hours. In
the Fall, each campus holds a SPARK assembly where we celebrate students’ hard work and give
them the opportunity to win fun prizes. For more information and tracking sheets, please visit our
“Fundraising” link on our website (DilworthPTA.org). You can log all hours until September 8th. 

I am so excited for the 2023-2024 school year and look forward to serving as your PTA president.  

Sincerely,

Amy Brown
23 - 24’ Dilworth Elementary PTA President

Amy T. Brown

Connect with the Dilworth PTA
 
 


